
FOI 0542/2024  Response 

 

Request 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following information: 

1)   Does this service record the occupations/professions of patients being treated for mental 

health-related issues? 

If so; 

2)   How many patients (if any) is this service treating for mental health-related issues that have 

declared that they work (or have previously worked) for an NHS 111 service provider; 

a) in the last 12 months, 

b) in the last 24 months, 

c) in the last 36 months?  

 

Response 

The Trust is unable to provide a response to your query. 

This is because we do not centrally record patient’s occupations/professions in a reportable way. 

Obtaining the requested information will require exhaustive and manual searchers through all of our 

patient’s records. 

This therefore exceeds the threshold of this task, and we rely on exemption Section 12 of the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000, to deny this aspect of your request.  


